
Looking for a little help clearing your driveway this winter? The 
Sturgeon Heights Snow Angels are here to help!  

Let us know why clearing your snow is extra difficult and we will 
gladly take that daunting winter task off of your hands.  

The Sturgeon Heights Snow Angels service is completely free, 
and offered through a generous funding grant for equipment 
and kind-hearted volunteer efforts of students at Sturgeon 
Heights Collegiate. It is meant to help our community’s aging 
population, persons with disabilities or families in need of an 
extra helping hand.  

If you’d like your driveway cleared ASAP, or want to be added to 
our list for any upcoming heavy snow days, please email 
eric.vincent@sjasd.ca with your name and address and we will 
get back to you within 24 hours to schedule an appointment or 
add you to our list of regulars.  

 


